
MULTIMEDIA REALTIME TRANSPORT 
PROTOCOL OVER ATM NETWORK 

A thesis submitted to the 

Department of Computing and Information Science 

in conformity with the requirements for 

the degree of Master of Sciences 

Queen's University 

Kingston, Ontario, Canada 

December 1996 

Copyright @ Zhenjun Zhu, 1395 

CAVIUM-1070 
Cavium, Inc. v. Alacritech, Inc. 

Page 001

f 

 

Find authenticated court documents without watermarks at docketalarm.com. 

https://www.docketalarm.com/


National Liirary BiblioWque nationale 
du Canada 

Acquisitions and Acquisitions et 
Bibliographic Senhas services bbliographiques 

The author has grrmted a non- 
exclusive licence allowing the 
Natiod Library of Canada to 
reproduce, loan, disttr'bute or sell 
copies of M e r  thesis by any means 
and in any form or fo- making 
this thesis available to interested 
persons. 

The author retains ownership of the 
copyright in hismer thesis. Neither 
the thesis nor substantial exlracts 
fiom it may be printed or otherwise 
reproduced with the author's 
permission. 

L'auteur a accord6 une licence non 
exclusive permettant a fa 
BibIioth&pe nationale du Canada de 
teproduire, preter, distri'buerou 
vendre des copies de sa t h b  de 
quelcpe manike et sous qyelcpe 
forme qoe ce soit pour mettre des 
exernplaires de cette these a la 
disposition des personnes interesshs. 

la th&e ni des d t s  substantiek de 
celle-ci ne doivent &re imprimCs ou 
autrement reproduits saris son 

CAVIUM-1070 
Cavium, Inc. v. Alacritech, Inc. 

Page 002

f 

 

Find authenticated court documents without watermarks at docketalarm.com. 

https://www.docketalarm.com/


Abstract 

As ATM (Asynchronous Transfer Mode) neimorking switches and access equipment 

begin to be deployed on a wider scale, the de~relopment of applications which uti- 

lize high-bandwidth transport services is becoming a focus of research. TCP/IP was 

not designed to handle the real-time t r a c  generated by broadband multi-media 

applications so a broadband transport protocol which supports the development of 

broadband real-time applications is needed. 

We propose a transport protocol middeware which includes broadband-specific 

transport senrice functions such as virtual connection setup, bandwidth reservation, 

and session synchronization, and which provides a development environment that 

integrates real-time delivery, quality of service guarantee, control and management. 

This transport service middle-ware is based on RTP (Real-time Transport Protocol) 

from IETF (Internet Engineering Task Force). The thesis discusses the design and 

implementation of QRTP (Queen's Real-time Transport Protocol) and evaluates the 

performance of the software. 
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